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Dear Verandah Homeowner(s),  

Due to the current low water level in the pool, we will need to shut down the splash pad in order 

to raise the water level back up. Because the splash pad uses the water from the pool, the high 

winds and slope of the deck has caused runoff, resulting in the drop in the water level.  

To help prevent this from happening again, we ask that you turn off the splash pad timer when not 

in use. Additionally, please limit the timer to no more than fifteen minutes. This will reduce the 

water loss.  

We appreciate your cooperation in the matter. Have a wonderful end to the week.  

Sincerely,  

Essex Association Management, L.P., Managing Agent, 

On behalf of Verandah Homeowners Association 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


